CHUCK RILEY

STATE SENATOR
DISTRICT 15
OREGON STATE SENATE
900 COURT ST NE, S-303
SALEM, OR 97301
July 1, 2017
Dear Chair Barnhart,

I'would like to note for the record that while the mayors of the cities that I represent do endorse
the organizations behind SB 123 (the Children’s Special District bill), they do not endorse SB
123 itself.

Sincerely,
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Chuck Riley
Oregon State Senator
District 15

Phone: (503) 986-1715 - Email: sen.chuckriley(@state.or.us
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